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PayPoint unveils new partnership with Leeds
Credit Union
Welwyn Garden City, October 2024: PayPoint are proud to announce a new partnership with
Leeds Credit Union (‘LCU’), a financial cooperative with 37,000 members, enabling them access to
its CashOut service, effective immediately.

The partnership will mean that LCU customers can access their cash and savings across any of
PayPoint’s UK network of 29,000 retailer partners. This represents an unprecedented growth in
accessibility and the first partnership of its kind for LCU. Historically customers have needed to
visit one of LCU’s four branches to withdraw money.

Leeds Credit Union provides straightforward, affordable financial services. As a mutual there are
no shareholders, so it is owned by its members and always has the interests of the members at
the heart of everything it does. The credit union prides itself on providing members with the most
appropriate services based on their circumstances.

Jo Toolan, Managing Director of Payments, PayPoint said: “Our partnership with Leeds Credit
Union will enable its customers to access their funds more easily than ever before. We’re
committed to pursuing these kinds of partnerships, which enable credit unions to offer a more
competitive and technologically advanced service, while simultaneously making the lives of
customers that little bit easier through enhanced access.”

Greg Potter, Head of Marketing & Member Experience at Leeds Credit Union, said: 
“Increasingly, we’re looking at ways that we can apply technological solutions and partnerships to
add value to the experience of our members using Leeds Credit Union. This partnership is
demonstrative of our determination to grow in their best interests and will make access to funds
something that can be done at any of a number of PayPoint locations in the UK.”


